
Superintendent’s	Corner	for	Week	of	October	3,	2016	
	
Greetings	Wildcat	Family!	
	
This	week	has	been	an	amazing	week	for	our	district.		Our	district	has	been	celebrating	Spirit	
Week	as	we	prepare	to	crown	a	new	Homecoming	King	and	Queen.		First,	I’d	like	to	thank	Sarah	
Thomas	and	her	cheerleaders	for	planning	our	activities.		Without	their	dedication	to	Wildcat	
Pride,	the	week	wouldn’t	of	been	a	success.	
	
Homecoming	is	one	of	my	favorite	weeks	of	the	year.		It	offers	an	opportunity	to	reconnect	
with	graduates	of	N.L.,	some	of	which	are	back	home;	visiting	from	college.		Sharing	stories	with	
them	and	hearing	about	their	many	accomplishments	is	energizing.		Its	also	an	opportunity	for	
me	to	reconnect	with	some	not	so	recent	grads	that	attend	our	parade	and	football	games.	I	
enjoy	the	stories	from	their	days	in	high	school...stories	that	remind	me	of	the	proud	traditions	
of	our	learning	community.	
	
One	of	the	components	of	a	successful	school	district	is	a	supportive	community.		Homecoming	
allows	all	of	us	to	remember	why	we	care	so	deeply	for	our	district	and	community.		It	also	
reminds	us	how	important	our	alumni	and	community	are	to	the	success	of	our	current	
students.		To	all	the	alumni	near	and	far	Welcome	Home!		Its	great	to	see	so	many	familiar	
faces	and	hear	so	many	wonderful	stories	of	New	London	Local	Schools.	
	
For	additional	updates	on	our	district	and	news	regarding	education	in	our	state,	visit	my	blog	
at	http://newlondonsuperintendentsblog.blogspot.com.		I’ve	started	it	new	for	this	year	to	
increase	communication	to	our	community.	
	
Until	Next	Time,		
	
GO	WILDCATS!!!	
	
Brad	Romano	


